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Republic of the Philippines

House of Representatives

Quezon City

COMMITTEE ON CLIMATE CHANGE

07 August 2023
HON. MARIA ANTONIA YULO LOYZAGA

Secretary
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City

Dear Sec. Loyzaga:

We wish to inform you that the House Resolution (HR) No. 1024, entitled: RESOLUTION DIRECTING THE COMMITTEE ON AGRICULTURE AND FOOD, COMMITTEE ON ENERGY AND OTHER APPROPRIATE HOUSE COMMITTEES TO LOOK INTO POSSIBLE GOVERNMENT INTERVENTIONS IN THE LIGHT OF THE IMPENDING RETURN OF EL NINO IN 2023 THAT THREATENS TO IMPACT THE AGRICULTURE SECTOR, AFFECT ESSENTIAL AND NON-ESSENTIAL INDUSTRIES, AND STOKE INFLATION, WITH THE END IN VIEW OF MITIGATING ITS EFFECTS, DELIVERING STABLE AND RELIABLE ELECTRICITY, AND PROVIDING THE NECESSARY ASSISTANCE TO AFFECTED FARMERS,” authored by Rep. Camille A. Villar has been referred to the Committee on Climate Change of the House of Representatives on 26 July 2023.
The Committee on Climate Change is tentatively set to deliberate on above measure on 22 August 2023. In view of this, we would like to request a position paper from your good office on the said resolution. We would also appreciate it if you could send it via email at committee.climatechange@house.gov.ph  before the scheduled meeting.

Attached is the electronic copy of HR 1024 for your easy reference.

Should you need more information, please contact the Committee Secretary at 09277193534 or Ms. MeAnne Ordovez at 09154448595.

Thank you and we are hoping for your positive action in this regard.

Very truly yours,

HON. EDGAR M. CHATTO

Chairperson
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For the Chairperson:

ROMMEL M. REYES

Committee Secretary[image: image3.jpg]
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